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SETTLEMENT OF GREAT SOUTHERN CASE 
 

 

 
16 June 2015 

 

Hillcrest Litigation Services Limited (“HLS”) is pleased to announce that it has 
received $492,000 from the liquidators of the Great Southern companies, being a 
reimbursement of its funding costs paid in the matter. 
 
If you have any queries in relation to the above, please do not hesitate to contact the 
Company Secretary on (08) 9324 3266 or the Company via email to 
admin@hillcrestlitigation.com.au. 
 
Yours faithfully 
HILLCREST LITIGATION SERVICES LIMITED 

 

 
Ian Allen 

Company Secretary. 

 


